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Mr. 0. L. Olson
Department of Energy
Richland Operations Office
P.O. Box 550
Richland, WA 99352

Dear Mr. Olson:
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I am writing to express appreciation for
us by David Squires on October 29. This
efforts to collect the project documents
the site characterization report.

the Rocku
material
that are

David indicated, when we spoke by telephone on November 2, that the ten
documents that are not available until November 15 will be sent to us as
soon as possible thereafter. These documents are, of course, of high
interest, and they may well prove critical to the analysis of the site
characterization report. I asked David, therefore, to give every
consideration to means of getting this material into our hands by
November 15 - the day of receipt of the site characterization report.
Only in this way can we feel assured that the analysis of the site
characterization report can proceed as planned.

On a related subject, I spoke today with David about two requested reports
that are not accounted for in the transmittal of October 29. They are
RMO-BWI-CR-128P and RSD-BWI-CR-004. Please advise when we can expect to
receive these.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Wright
Senior Technical Advisor
High-Level Waste Technical

Development Branch
Division of Waste Management
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